
FLU VACCINE IS FREE

FOR ABORIGINAL AND

TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER PEOPLE

The flu vaccine is free for all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people
aged 6 months and over. 

You should get the flu vaccine every year to protect yourself, your family
and your community.

Speak to your local health clinic to get your free flu vaccine today!

Ask your local health clinic about getting
the flu vaccine 


